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        Club Mixer/Meeting 
          at The Haven 
                          Thursday, February 16 at 7pm       

                                                        

    We are right in the middle of our winter season and are hoping 

Punxsutawney Phil says six more weeks of winter!! (YEA or NAY?!)  THINK 

SNOW!! Our February Mixer/Meeting will be held on  Thursday, February 

16 at 7pm at the Haven.  Located at at the bottom of Southmont Blvd, 

the Haven has been a favorite Johnstown neighborhood bar for many 

years.  For our monthly mixers, no need to call, just show up and have a 

good time! 

   

 President’s Message…     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    Dates to Remember….    
       
   Feb 3:  Happy Hour 

     Boulevard Grill 

                                    

    Feb 4:     Cross Country / Snowshoe Outing 

     [Note :  New Date] 

     Laurel Mountain. 

      RSVP by  February 3                   
 

   Feb 12:  Annual Szechuan Chinese Buffet 

     Szechuan  (downtown) 

       RSVP by  February 7       

 

    Feb 16:  Club Mixer/Meeting 

     The Haven 

     

    Feb 21-26:  Club Ski Trip 

      Timberline, WV 

 

    Feb 23:  Ladies Night Out 

     B&L  Winery 

 

    Mar 3:  Happy Hour 

     Windber Hotel 

 

    Mar 5:     Cross Country  Outing 

     TBA 

      RSVP by  March 4                       

 

    Mar 5:  Italian Feast Dinner 

         Rizzo’s of Windber  

       RSVP by  February 28        

 

    Mar 16: Club Mixer/Meeting 

     Alibi  

 

    Mar 26: Club Dinner/Fundraiser 

     Chili’s 

    
    Jun 30:  Bus trip to Pirate Game 

     Pittsburgh               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Happy Hour and Mixers are opportunities the club offers to 

members to relax, sit back, socialize, have a drink and order food.  

The officers work to make these outings enjoyable for everyone and 

choose establishments that both advertise in our calendar of events 

and offer door prizes at our annual Kickoff Party. These 

establishments are grateful for our patronage and we are happy to 

hold events at the many businesses throughout the area. 

 When the club books an event, we try to give our best estimate as 

to how many are going to be attending. We do this based on past 

practice. So if we say 20 people are expected and 35 show up, you 

can see the problem this is going to create for food preparation and 

seating, especially in smaller venues. 

 We, the officers, ask that you please be patient and respect the 

wait staff and the cooks, they are doing the best they can under the 

circumstances. This is not the time nor the place to be making 

negative comments to the staff. As you know this accomplishes 

nothing but making you look bad and most importantly makes the 

Johnstown Ski Club look even worse.  

 Finally as a member of this organization your individual behavior 

reflects on the group as a whole.  It is unacceptable to post any 

negative comments on the Internet, Facebook, Twitter, or any other 

social media that reflects negatively against this organization or aims 

to harm the reputation of any establishment.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation.      
 

Your executive board officers,  

 Bob Snoby     Terry Mikula       

 Annette Kamzik   Darlene Dilla 

 Ida Mikula     Kathy Stumpo 

 Judy Adams     Lenore Beck 

 Barb Visnovsky    Gil Demos 

 Cindy Formica    Harry Graham 
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        Ski Discounts….  

                                                                                 

           We are in the middle of ski 

season! Hope you are taking advantage of all 

the ski discounts from are four local ski 

resorts.    Please note in the Calendar: Laurel 

Discount Skiing is on Thursday, not Tuesday as 

printed. 

   All Skiers and Boarders, check out the 

attached flyer on page 6 for all the updated 

information on our ski discounts.  (Discounts 

are subject to change). 

 

 
  

 
       ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Friday, February 3 at 5 pm 

  Happy Hour  

   at The Boulevard Grill 

 

  The February Happy Hour is at The Boulevard Grill 

on Southmont Blvd.  Join club members and 

compare winter sports stories so far this season.   

Relax after the long work week, and enjoy the 

company of your fellow ski club members. 

 
 
 

 
 

         

 

The Good Times is published monthly and 

distributed to members of the  

Greater Johnstown  Athletic Ski Club. 

P.O. Box 937 Johnstown, PA 15907 

Items in this newsletter are subject to change.  

 

President Bob Snoby 

814.539.3490 
 

Editor/Mailing Committee Chair 

Barbara Visnovsky 

814.255.1780 
 

For membership application, call  
 

 Annette Kamzik 

 814.536-7325    

 

Contact us  at: 
 

johnstownskiclub@gmail.com 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

Saturday, February 4 at 1pm   [Note: New Date] 

   Cross-Country / Snowshoeing Outing 

    on Top of Laurel Mountain      
  RSVP  by  Friday, February  3 
        

   We got SNOW this month!    

 Join group leader AJ Stumpo at 1:00pm on Saturday, 

February 4 for a cross country outing.  [Note that the 

date was moved  up a day early due to the Super 

Bowl on Sunday].   Meet at the warming hut on Laurel 

Summit Road (which is near the Laurel Mt Ski 

Resort).  It will be a 3-4 mile loop.  

   Bring your two-way radio and set it to 6.0.   Call AJ 

by Friday, February 3 at 814.255.7079 to let him 

know you will be coming and for directions.  For those 

that want to snowshoe instead, Club Officer Darlene 

Dilla will lead this part of the outing.  Call Darlene at 

814.479.4403 if you are going to join her by Friday, 

February 3. 

    If you need cross-country or snowshoe rentals, 

contact Ski Den Sports (814.266.7669) on 1231 

Scalp Ave (Richland).   No excuses for not getting out 

in the fresh mountain air and getting some exercise!    

 

   Check out their web cams at  www.paccsa.org/

lrwebcam. And also check out PA Cross Country 

Skiers Association’s web site at www.paccsa.org. 

 

 

 
Sunday,  February 12 at  5:30pm 

  Club Dinner   

  at Szechuan Restaurant 
    RSVP by  Tuesday,  February 7 
 

    Most club members know that  

when it is February, it is time for our Annual Dinner at 

the Szechuan Chinese Restaurant.  Celebrate 

Valentine’s Day and treat yourself or your sweetheart 

to a delicious Chinese Buffet. The restaurant is 

located at 124 main Street in downtown Johnstown.  

Join Vice-President Annette Kamzik on Sunday, 

February 12 at 5:30pm with buffet at 6pm.  Cost is 

$12/person includes tax and gratuity, CASH ONLY  

(Exact change appreciated) !!  Cash bar.  Sign up is 

required by calling Annette at 814.536.7325 by 

February 7. Limited seating. Always a fun time with 

ski club members! 
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Thursday, February 16 at 7pm 

  Club Mixer /Meeting  

   at  The Haven      
 

   Mark your calendar now for our Monthly Mixer/Meeting 

on February 16 at 7pm at The Haven  located at 117 

Langhorne Avenue (at the bottom of Southmont Blvd.  We 

will have the ski vouchers for our four local ski resorts 

available at the meeting.  Refer to page 1 for more 

information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday February 21—Sunday, February 26 

  Club Ski Trip  

   at  Timberline Ski Resort , WV 
 

   The club ski trip to Timberline is a go! Call group leader 

Trustee Harry Graham (814.242.2722) ASAP for 

availability  if you are still interested in going!   We will be 

staying at a 5-bedroom house 200 yards from the slope.  

Cross-country at White Grass is near-by.  We will be driving  

down on our own.  Check out the flyer on page 7. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Thursday, February 23 at 5pm 

  Ladies’ Night 

   at  B&L Winery 
  

  Ladies, join Club Treasurer Judy Adams on Thursday, 

February 23 at 5pm at the B&L Winery located at 900 

Broad Street in the Cambria City section of Johnstown  for 

Ladies’ Night of wine tasting.  Ladies can purchase wine 

by the glass.  Light hors d’oeuvres will be available. Just 

show up. This event is very casual and it gets crowded 

early.  Seating is limited.  Come early.   Have a night out 

and join us!  Any questions, call Judy at 814.536.1622.  

Sorry guys, this event is for ladies only. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Friday, March 3 at 5 pm 

  Happy Hour  

   at The Windber Hotel 

 

  Our March Happy Hour will be held at the Windber Hotel.  

Windber Hotel has always proven to be a popular site for 

our club due to the great “old atmosphere”, food, and 

drinks.   Windber Hotel is located at 502 15th Street in 

Windber.  No need to call, just show up.  Relax and enjoy 

the start of the weekend. 

 

Sunday, March 5 

  Cross-Country Outing  -  Place TBA   

 

   Hopefully the snow will be good for us to go cross-

country on March 5.  More information in the next 

newsletter.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Sunday, March 5 at 5:30pm  

  Italian Feast Dinner  

   at Rizzo’s of Windber 

    RSVP  (pre-paid) by  Tuesday,  February 28 
 

    Join group leader Cindy Formica for a family-style 

dinner  at Rizzo’s for their ”Italian Feast Dinner.” 

Total price is $22 per person which includes tip and 

tax.   You can also order off their menu with separate 

checks. 

    Here are the details:  you must sign up and pre-pay 

by Tuesday, February 28.  This is non-refundable.  

Rizzo’s will be making the feast for the number of 

people who RSVP and pre-pay to Cindy.  Cindy will 

take the first 35 people who sign up.  For more info 

and/or to RSVP (with payment), call Cindy  at 

814.288.0578 by Tuesday, February 28.   We will be 

in one of their private rooms.   Rizzo’s is located at 

2200 Graham Avenue in Windber.  
 

 

Thursday, March 16 at 7pm 

  Club Mixer /Meeting  

   at  The Alibi        
    

   March’s Mixer is at The Alibi on Thursday, March 16 

at 7pm.  Come and celebrate St. Patrick’s Day early 

with your friends.  The Alibi is in front of Market 

Basket in Richland. 
      
 

 
  

Sunday, March 26 at 5:30pm  

  Club Dinner/Fundraiser 

  at Chili’s Restaurant 

   RSVP  Saturday,  March 25   

 

    Mark this date on your calendar!!  This club dinner 

is at Chili’s in the Richland Town Center on Sunday, 

March 26 at 5:30pm which will also be a Fundraiser 

for the club. And this fundraiser cannot be any 

easier!!   You can join Club Officer Barbara Visnovsky 

at 5:30pm for dinner and 10% of your total bill will be 

donated back our club.   

    You need to bring our voucher (which will be in 

March’s newsletter and also sent thru our email 

blasts) with you to dinner.  If you cannot make it at 

5:30, the voucher can be used any time during that 

day from 11am to 9pm.  And you can make copies of 

the voucher and give it to your friends and family 

members, and have them come to Chili’s that day/

evening.    For more information, or if you are coming 

to the 5:30pm dinner, you must call Barbara at 

814.242.5037 by Saturday, March 25.   

   

    
 

                                 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

~~~~~~~~~~`` 

  Friday, June 30 

 Bus Trip to Pittsburgh for  

 Pirate Baseball Game 
   RSVP ASAP or no later than  Saturday,  April  22 
 

   We had a super time last year at PNC Park and 

Past President Terry Mikula is planning another bus 

trip to Pittsburgh for a Pirate Baseball Game on 

Friday, June 30. It is fireworks night with the Pirates 

playing  the San Francisco Giants.  Again our seats 

will be in the all-you-can-eat section. Only 40 seats 

available. The trip is $72.  RSVP with a deposit of 

$40 ASAP or no later than Saturday, April 22.   For 

all the info, check out page 8  (flyer) and 9 

(reservation form) in this newsletter, or contact Past 

President Terry at 814.266.1446. 

 
 

 

 

 

      

 
         

 
 

 If you sign up for an 
event and cannot attend,  
please  be considerate  and  let  
the group leader know ASAP 
that you  will not be  attending.    
Otherwise the leader group will  
be waiting for you  and  that  event  will be  
set up  for a incorrect amount of attendees. 
 
     ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

    
 

Get well wishes...  

 

To Club member Barry Critchfield.  Hope you are on 

the mend. We will have to see you at the Foggy 

instead of on the slopes. 

 
        ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Congratulations to...   

 

To Club members  

 Danielle Gennett and Brian Gresh  

 on their wedding. 

    
 

 

        
     

 

              
**  Paid ad  **    

 

Murder Mystery Dinner     

 

          Friday, March 24 from 6:30-10pm  
 

    The Cambria County Relay for Life is sponsoring a 

Murder Mystery Dinner  on Friday, March 24 from 

6:30pm to 10pm  in the back room at Woodside 

Bar & Grill (located at 430 Highland Park Road in 

Stonycreek Township).   The cost is $35 per person 

which includes a buffet dinner and a cash bar.  A 

good time is sure to be had by all for a great 

cause! Call Amy Snoby at 814.659.4555 for 

tickets.  Hurry, these are going fast!! 

 

        
  
   

 

 

 
  
 
 

FYI...        
   Trustee Harry Graham is  

inviting the club to ski with his  

Ski Den Ski Club at Blue Knob 

on the following Sundays:  

 Feb 12th and Feb 26th.    
     

   All times are from 2-6pm.    Everyone is welcome 

to join them!  For more info and prices, contact 

Harry at 814.242.2722 or stop in at Ski Den at 

1231 Scalp Avenue in Richland. 

 

 
        ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
  
 
 
 

      Youngstown Ski Club has openings on their Ski 

Trip to Gore Mountain (in the  Adirondack 

Region of NY) on February 22-26, 2017.  They 

are inviting Western PA Ski Council clubs (which 

Johnstown is a member).  For more info, go to their 

web site at www.youngstownskiclub.org.     

    Also check out Western PA Ski Council’s web 

site (www.wpsc.net) for other ski clubs’ trips. 
 

   

 

 

 

                             Did You KNOW  ??           



 

 

And a Good Time was had by All…..   
 

 

 

Night of Jazz at VOMA on Saturday, December 10: 
     

 The Jazz night at VOMA was fantastic. Ten people attended and everyone had a great time. The entertainment was over the 

top excellent.  

...Thanks to Trustee Gil Demos for organizing this event. 

 

Happy Hour at Strip Steak House on Friday, January 6:  
 

   Strip Steak House rolled out the red carpet for us with a reserved room and food discounts.  We had a big crowd that 

evening. Even with the winter weather, thirty–four people came out to try out this new establishment.     

….Thanks to Vice-President Annette Kamzik for organizing  this outing. 

 

Mixer/Meeting at TNC’s Lounge on Thursday, January 19: 
  

  We held our January Mixer at TNC’s Lounge. Again another great turn-out with 36 members attending.   It was a great 

chance to catch up on recent past events and also plan upcoming events.  Again the food was good and  good conversations.  

Daria Dulak was very lucky that night.   Thanks to owners Terry and Chuck of TNC’s for their great hospitality!  We 

always have a great time there. 
 

Tomahawk Hockey Game at War Memorial Arena on Saturday, January 21: 
       

    This is a unique and enjoyable experience watching the Tomahawk Hockey game from our lounge box.  Our group night 

at the Tomahawk Hockey game had  30 people mingling in the lounge box and/or watch the game by TV or out in the seats.  

We even got a photo op with chopper, the Tomahawk mascot.  After the game, Super Bowl Champion Steelers Mike 

Tomczak came up and signed autographs for us.  It was a fun  night at the hockey game (and they won!) 

…Thanks to Trustee Gil Demos for organizing this event again this year. 

 

Westmont Indoor Golf  at Westmont Square on Friday, January 27: 
  

  Four golfers with one spectator enjoyed golfing in January.  They chose a golf course in Colorado, one  

of many courses to choose from their simulator.  It was a fun time with lots of Mulligans!    Thanks to  

Todd who was very helpful with the equipment.      

...Thanks to Trustee Lenore Beck for organizing this event again this year.   

 

Club Dinner-Smoked BBQ Buffet at Pappy’s on Sunday, January 29: 
  

  Wow ,what a feast!     Twenty members enjoyed the huge buffet in their sun room.  Manager Anita took great care of us.   

And no one left hungry that evening!   Plus everyone took home a huge doggie bag of delicious food. 

...Thanks to Vice-President Annette Kamzik for organizing this new dinner. 
 
      

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                                                                                                                               
 

          

 

        

  

 April 22, 2017 
      
 

 
 

  Our Annual Spring Party (End-of-the-Ski Season Bash) will be on Saturday April 22 at 
the Blvd Grill.  Join us for light fare, music, and loads of fun!  Stay tuned for more details! 



                                                                                                                                                           

                                                       LIFT TICKET & SKI DISCOUNTS 
FOR 

2016-2017 JOHNSTOWN SKI CLUB MEMBERS  
AND THEIR FAMILIES 

 

 Blue Knob Ski Resort – www.blueknob.com – 1 800-458-3403 
 

 Monday, Tuesday, and/or Thursday – $25 Open to Close Lift Ticket  
          Need to show 2016-17 Ski Club Membership Card and ID at Ticket Sales.  

 

                 

Hidden Valley Ski Resort – www.hiddenvalleyresort.com – 814-443-8000 
 

 Wednesday - $25 Open to Close Lift ticket – NEED VOUCHER 
Voucher needed for each Wednesday  

Please Note: For Vouchers contact Bob 814-539-3490, Annette 536-7325 or Terry 266-1446  

Need to show 2016-17 Ski Club Membership Card and ID at Ticket Sales Window 
 

                                                        
Laurel Mt. Ski Resort – www.laurelmountainski.com – 888-547-3388   

 

 NOTE: THURSDAY  (new day, not Tuesday as printed in Calendar of Events)  
         $25 Session 10 AM – 9 PM – NEED VOUCHER 

Voucher needed for each Thursday  
            Please Note: For Vouchers contact Bob 814 539-3490, Annette 536-7325 or Terry 266-1446 

           Need to show 2016-17 Ski Club Membership Card and ID at Ticket Sales Window    

 

 
 

Seven Springs Mt. Resort - www.7springs.com – 800-452-2223 
 

 Monday Twilight - $29 Session 1 pm – 9 pm. - Holiday Mondays $41 (1pm – 10pm) 
                              NEED VOUCHER – Present voucher at Ticket Sales.   
 Voucher needed for each Monday Twilight Session. 
 Please Note: For Vouchers contact Bob 539-3490, Annette 536-7325 or Terry 266-1446 
 Does not include 3% Amusement Tax   

                                                                   
 

 Like2Ski Sunday Twilight Session (1pm – 9pm) & Holiday Monday Day Session:       
Lift Ticket:  $45   Rentals: Skis $30  Snowboards $30   Lessons:  $20 Includes 3% Amusement tax       
Contact Colleen Ley.  Email:  crley4ski@gmail.com or text 724 683-1683 

 Note:  Meet in the Seven Springs ski lodge to the right of the cafeteria by the guest service area between 12 & 12:30.   

Look for the “Like2Sk”i sign. FYI - with your group lift ticket you get free ski/board check.  All payments cash or check only. 

  
                                                    

Check out www.SKIPA.COM for discounts and deals at PA ski resorts including local 
resorts. 
                Rev. 12.11.16 

Subject to change 



 

TIMBERLINE SKI TRIP 
Davis, WV  

 [2.5 hour drive from Johnstown] 

February 21 – 26, 2017 

We have rented a 5 bedroom/ 2½ bathroom house located 1/8 mile from lodge and 200 yds 

of Salamander Slope, at 160 Brookside Rd. Sleeps 12 – 14. Also has a hot tub and 2 flat 

screen TV’s.  (Remember the Hidden Valley house anyone?) 

Cost: 

Thur. Feb. 23 to Sun. Feb 26:  $150 per person (must pay for 3 nights). 

Also includes breakfast. 

Tues. and Wed. Feb. 21 and 22:  $35 each night per person or both for $60. 

Lift Tickets on your own:     Tues-Fri   $54/day 

        Weekend  $69/day 

Visit Timberline’s web site at timberlineresort.com for multi day rates. 

 

Cross Country Skiing on over 30 miles of trails at Dolly Sods Park. Access to 
groomed trails from White Grass touring center is $20/day. White Grass is 5 
minute drive. Harry will lead a cross country outing if there is interest. 

 

Call Trustee Harry Graham at 814-242-2722 to for more info or email questions 

to harry@skidensports.com 

Book your rooms now! – ½ due with reservation and ½ due Feb. 1st. 

FYI – Timberline averages 160” of snow per year!!!! 



              Gre              

 

PITTSBURGH PIRATES VS SAN FRANCISCO GIANTS 

 

FRIDAY   JUNE 30, 2017      $72.00 

$40.00 Deposit with RSVP by APRIL 22   

Paid in Full by May 19 

Details: Roundtrip bus transportation from Johnstown to Pittsburgh on Friday,  June 30, 2017. 

Departing from Home Depot at 2:30pm.   Game time is at 7:05pm, it is a Zambelli Fireworks 

Night. Tickets include all you can eat at the Ball Park, Hot dogs, Hamburgers, Popcorn, Nachos etc. 

and Soda. Bus will Depart after the Ball Game and Fireworks.                                               

Only 40 Tickets Available 

 Bus leaves Home Depot  at  2:30PM 

 Game Time 7:05PM 

 All you can Eat Dinner Ticket Section 204 

 Depart for Home Approx. 10:30PM after Game & Fireworks 

 Non-refundable after May 26 

 Send RSVP Form with Check 

  Make Checks Payable to:                    Terry Mikula 

 814-266-1446                                          119 Thora St 

 814-241-2713                                          Johnstown, PA 15904 
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PIRATE GAME RESERVATION FORM 

MUST BE SUBMITTED WITH EACH RESERVATION 

 

 

NAME

 

ADDRESS

 

 

HOME PHONE                                                                   CELL                

 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS 

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NAME AND PHONE NUMBER 

 

 

CASH                                                                                    CHECK 

 

  

                                                                            

NOTE:     INFORMATION WILL NOT BE USED FOR ANY OTHER PURPOSES.   THANK YOU 

 

 

 



Greater Johnstown 

Athletic Ski Club 

PO Box 937 

Johnstown, PA  15907 
 

Address correction requested 


